
SNO-KING SCHOOL RETIREES LUNCHEON 
OCTOBER 18, 2012 

 
On October 18, over 40 members from our unit enjoyed a wonderful luncheon done by the students of 
Le Bristo at the Sno-Isle Skill Center up in Everett.  A salmon or pork entree ended with a scrumptious 
chocolate dessert.  A wonderful presentation by George Brackett, founder of Edmonds, was given by 
John Hartquist.  It was informative and entertaining.    
 
On to business:  At this meeting the proposed budget for the year was presented by Donna Murrish.  
Ellie Bonanno moved we approve the budget as presented.  The motion was seconded and passed.  
Donna then went over the budget report for the Saving Account.  Bob Jones moved we approve this 
proposed budget.  The motion was seconded and passed.   
 
We are in the process of personally contacting everyone in our current database of members.  We are 
looking for corrections to addresses, phone numbers, etc.  We also hope to get more email addresses 
and then be able to do more bulletin mailings on line.  We are the second largest unit in the state with a 
current membership of 1248. 
 
Reminder of upcoming events:  November 18 will be the scholarship luncheon at the Unitarian church 
starting at 11:30.  December 6 is the Cookie Fest and sing a long with music by Bruce Caldwell.  This 
event takes place at the Edmonds School District Administrative Building. Our service event will be on 
January 17, 2013, at the Food Lifeline Facility in north Seattle. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Cheryl Bauer 

 


